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 We received an allegation that an NSF PI was receiving research support and/or salary from a 
foreign institution. We reviewed his most recent NSF proposals and found that he was not listing his 
affiliations with two overseas universities despite these affiliations being listed on the websites of 
those universities. In his response to our inquiry, he stated that the affiliations were honorary and that 
he was not employed by these universities nor did he receive any research support from them. We 
did not find any evidence to dispute the PI’s claim. 
 
 This case is closed with no further action taken. 


